Knights of Columbus

Lake County Assembly 1675 Newsletter June 2023 Faithful Navigator Bob Nixon

Sir Knights,

I had the extreme honor to be able to serve and honor those fallen by placing flags this morning at the National cemetery in Bushnell Florida. What an emotional experience to participate in.

I was also blessed one more time in addition by being honored to have Sir knight Craig Braun ride with me and set flags as well.

Anyone with family members were able to place a flag at there stone before the placement starting. I was able to place one on my fathers and talk to him for a minute, and we were able to find a friend of Craigs son who was in the Gulf war and passed. He was right behind my fathers row. It was a huge blessing. If you ever have the opportunity to do this, you need to jump all over it. It will give you a new perspective on freedom and what it takes to have it.

God bless America, Bob Nixon PGK, FN









